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Jocelin has worked with Wake County for 27 years. She first began her career in the 

Wake County Jail. She was hired by Sheriff John H. Baker in 1992. She worked there 

until 2008, providing care for those incarcerated. In 2008, she transitioned to Human 

Services, where she served as the nurse supervisor for the Northern Regional Center 

Health Clinics. There she provided a wide range of services including family planning, 

child health, STD and prenatal care. She worked hard to ensure that her patients’ needs 

were met.   

In 2011, she transferred to the Southern Regional Center as the nurse supervisor.  She 

continued to provide similar services at that location. Jocelin is known for her streamlined 

approach and her effective workflow. She develops close relationships with the families 

she serves, going the extra mile to reach out and connect with them. She has often 

worked with many generations of the families she serves. She works with many 

colleagues within her center to ensure coordination for her patients. 

In retirement, Jocelin looks forward to traveling since she is an avid cruiser. She also 

plans to spend more time with her daughter, family and friends.   

Please join me in congratulating Jocelin on her retirement. 

 

 

 

 


